
 

 

 
Save the date for 

 the Book Swap !!!! 
 

Central School is going to have its 12th annual Book Swap.  Students 
can bring in their very gently used books and exchange them for an equal 

number of “new-to-your-child” books so that your child can continue to grow 
his or her reading skills over the summer, and prevent that ever-possible 

“summer slide.” 
   

*To make the Swap successful, we are hoping that each child can “swap” 
up to 5 books. Mark your calendars!  Please send in with your child up to 5 
books sometime during the week of: 5/27-5/30.  At some point during the 

following week (depending upon your child’s scheduled swap time during the 
school day), your child will be sent home with a selection of “new” books!  

 
*Please try to choose very gently used books that your child’s same-age 

peers might enjoy. No Board Books please! 
 

Note: The actual Book Swap will be during your child’s scheduled time, 
the week of 6/2-6/6/25. 

 
Contact Info: 

Lisa Panzera   epanzera@wallpublicschools.org 

 

mailto:epanzera@wall.k12.nj.us

